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OPENING OF SECTION 8 WAITING LIST

(This ad is paid for by the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program)

	 The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) hereby gives notice that 
in accordance with regulations of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD), and GHURA’s Section 8 Administrative Plan, it will open its Section 8 Housing Choice 
Voucher (HCV) Program waiting list for the purpose of re-establishing a waiting list through a 
lottery system.

	 GHURA will begin accepting pre-applications for the lottery starting Monday, July 
6, 2020 at 8 a.m., through Friday, July 10, 2020, 11:59 p.m. CHST (Chamorro Standard 
time). LOTTERY PRE-APPLICATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE ONLINE ONLY at www.ghura.
org. NO HARDCOPY ENTRY WILL BE ACCEPTED. Those interested are encouraged to 
enter the lottery using their home computer, smart phone, or tablet, or wherever internet is 
available. For those without a computer or internet access or those requiring assistance in 
submitting an application, you may apply at the following sites:

GHURA Main Office at 117 Bien Venida, Sinajana
Public Housing - AMP site #1 (Toto Gardens Office)
Public Housing - AMP site #2 (Yona Office)

Public Housing - AMP site #3 (Agat Office)
Public Housing - AMP site #4 (Toto Gardens Office)

	 Who may apply? Families who meet the income limit designated for their household 
size below are encouraged to apply:

Family
Size

Income
Limits

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

$22,750 $26,000 $29,250 $32,500 $35,100 $37,700 $40,300 $42,900

	 Everyone who applies will have an equal chance of being randomly selected for 
the waiting list. Where and when you apply will not make a difference or improve your 
odds of being selected. A total of 1,800 applicants will be randomly drawn and slotted by 
the computer to re-establish the 2020 Section 8 waiting list. Only those selected will be 
notified in writing of their selection. Those not selected will have to re-apply at the next 
waiting list opening.

	 Multiple entries from the same household will not be accepted and failure to 
comply may result in disqualification of the family’s pre-application. All entries must be 
completed and successfully submitted in order to receive a lottery number. Applicants must 
maintain their lottery numbers for future verification. Anyone requiring additional information 
about the lottery program may access the “Frequently Asked Questions” at www.ghura.
org (GHURA website); or you may contact Rosie Francisco at (671) 475-1338, or e-mail: 
rfrancisco@ghura.org; or (671) 472-3701 (TTY/TDD).

	 GHURA does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission, or access 
to, or treatment or employment in its programs or activities. Katherine Taitano, Chief Planner, 
has been designated to coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements 
of Section 504; the ADA; the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Section 
504 regulations implemented by the EEOC, and the Department of Justice. For Fair Housing 
concerns, you may contact Ms. Taitano at (671) 475-1322; email: katherine@ghura.org; or 
(671) 472-3701 (TTY/TDD).

GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.
The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.

The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers.


